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Viking Elementary School Principal’s Report to the School Board  
October 17, 2016 
 
Enrollment (as of 10/17/16): 

Grade Aug Sep Oct 

Kdg   59 56 57 

1st   74 73 72 

2nd   68 69 67 

3rd   64 63 61 

4th   71 68 67 

5th   70 76 74 

6th    70 68 68 

Total 476 473 466 

Pre-School   54  61 

Headstart   50  50 
 

Curriculum, Instruction, and Assessments (CIA): 
 Literacy Team attended MN Literacy Academy Day 3 on October 14 
 AVMR Training (K-2): October 24th/31st  
 

Leader in Me: 
 Student Lighthouse: 2016-2017 Student Lighthouse Members announced on Oct 5 
  Student Lighthouse Meetings: 2nd Wednesday each month 
 

Upcoming dates: 
Oct 18th: Kindergarten trip to Thea’s Pumpkin Patch 
        21st-22nd: MEA (No School)  
        24th: AVMR Training 
        27th: Picture Re-takes 
     Energy Connections assembly 
        28th: Fall Festival at 3:15pm 
        31st: AVMR Training 
Nov   4th: 4th grade Music Program 
          7th: Staff Workshop (John Flokstra-Leader in Me/Literacy Team-Learning Targets) 
        10th: Literacy Team to MN Literacy Academy Day 4 
        15th-19th: Bully Prevention Week (Student Lighthouse) 
        14th: Student-Led Conferences 
        15th-16th: Dental Clinic 
        16th: Tier II Collaboration (K-3) 
        22nd: 6th grade Music Program @ Fine Arts Auditorium 
        23rd: Tier II Collaboration (4-6) 
 

Viking Elementary School 
“A community of learners dedicated to improving our world.” 
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